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FDNY
STAFF

CHIEFS
Patrick M. McNally

Chief of Operations

Michael C. Weinlein
Assistant Chief

Manhattan

James E. Esposito
Assistant Chief

Bronx

John Acerno
Deputy Assistant Chief

Queens

Joseph W. Pfeifer
Deputy Assistant Chief, 
Bureau of Operations

Joseph J. Ramos
Assistant Chief, 

Bureau of Operations

Thomas Jensen
Assistant Chief, 

Chief of 
Fire Prevention

Ronald R. Spadafora
Deputy Assistant Chief, 
Bureau of Operations

Allen S. Hay
Assistant Chief, 

Safety and Inspection
Services Command

Thomas R. Galvin
Assistant Chief,

Chief of Training

Thomas J. Haring
Assistant Chief
Staten Island

Edward S. Kilduff
Assistant Chief

Brooklyn

John A. Coloe
Deputy Assistant Chief, 

Chief of Communications

James J. Manahan, Jr.
Deputy Assistant Chief,
Bureau of Operations

Robert F. Sweeney
Assistant Chief of 

Operations

Richard Tobin
Deputy Assistant Chief,

Assistant Chief of 
Fire Prevention

Louis F. Garcia
Chief Fire Marshal

Robert Byrnes
Assistant Chief 
Fire Marshal

BOROUGH COMMANDERS

William Siegel
Deputy Assistant Chief, 

Special Operations
Command

Salvatore J. Cassano
Chief of Department
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DIVISION COMMANDERS

Deputy Chief 
Richard E. Fuerch

Division 1

Deputy Chief
John Sudnik

Division 3

Deputy Chief
Kevin Butler

Division 6

Deputy Chief 
James F. Mulrenan

Division 7

Deputy Chief 
James E. Leonard

Division 8

Deputy Chief
Michael Marrone

Division 11

Deputy Chief 
James A. DiDomenico

Division 13

Deputy Chief 
Mark Ferran

Division 14

Deputy Chief
Daniel Butler

Division 15

Battalion Chief 
Robert Ingram

Haz-Mat Operations

Deputy Chief 
William Seelig

Rescue Operations

SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND

Battalion Chief 
James Dalton

Marine Operations

In the 3rd/2002 issue of WNYF, we ran a similar pictorial
of the FDNY Staff Chiefs and Borough Commanders.
Division Commanders appeared in the 1st/2003 issue of

WNYF. Since that time, there have been many changes in the
form of retirements and promotions.

Since 9/11, the job has become very young, with one in
four members having fewer than five years of experience.
This is a way for the newer members to familiarize them-
selves with the Department leaders.

Finally, congratulations to all of those recently promoted
and continued success to all.
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